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Our Ref: AFG-17/3481/1SA/H/UN/4987 29 May 2017

Dear Dr. Ndyanabandi,

Following the review of your project proposal by the Strategic and Technical Review
Committee of the First Standard Allocation 2017, I have the pleasure to inform you that the
United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) has been granted US$ 384,761.00 for the project

listed above as part of the Afghanistan Common Humanitarian Fund First Standard Allocation
for 2017.

In order to proceed with the grant, please counter-sign the letter below and return it to the
Humanitarian Financing Unit at UNOCHA. By signing below, UNFPA accepts these funds
and accountability for their use as described in the project documents and under the conditions
set out in the Afghanistan Operational Manual and Memorandum of Understanding.

Funding for this effort is allocated with the understanding that UNFPA will, to the best of its
ability, promote and support accountability to beneficiaries, while ensuring accountable
management of the funds received for project implementation.

Please take note of the project reporting table in Annex A.

Yours sincerely,

T

Toby Lanzer
Humanitarian Coordinator

Dr. Bannet Ndyanabandi
Representative

United Nations Population
Kabul- Afghanistan

Signature:
Date:
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Annex (A)
Project Reporting Overview

| Cluster | Project Code \ Project Title | Start date | End date |
Provision of trauma care, primary
AFG- and referral services to people in 31-May-
Health | 17/3481/15A/H/UN/4987 conflict affected districts in L 18
Helmand province.
Reporting type Reporting timeline
Progress narrative report 31-Dec-17
Final narrative report 31-Jul-18
Annual financial report 30-Apr-18
Final financial report 30-Jun-19




